
 

Runcorn State High School P&C Association Minutes 

Tuesday 21st July 2020 

General Meeting Commenced: 7.48am 

Apologies:  Tina McAndrew, Erica Iselin, Lorre Pentecost 

Attendance: Karen Fieldhouse, Tony Egan, Teresa Herring, Darren McGregor, Elizabeth Cohen-Rogers, 

Katherine Brown, Jo Patterson, Fiona Harris, Rod Flood. 

Minutes of previous Meeting:   

Elizabeth Cohen-Rogers moved minutes be accepted, Jo Patterson seconded. All in favour. 

Treasurer’s Report:  

Karen Fieldhouse read and tabled report. 

Karen asked that the Treasurer’s Report be accepted, Fiona Harris seconded. All in favour. 

Canteen Report: 

Teresa Herring read and tabled report. 

Teresa asked that the Canteen Report be accepted, Tony Egan seconded. All in favour. 

Uniform Shop Report:  

Elizabeth Cohen-Rogers read and tabled report.  

Elizabeth Cohen-Rogers moved the Uniform Shop Report be accepted, Darren McGregor seconded. 

All in favour. 

Chaplain’s Report: 

Tina McAndrew was unable to attend the meeting and sent her report through after meeting had 

closed. Report attached. 

Principal’s Report 

Darren McGregor read and tabled Principals Report.  Rod Flood seconded. All in favour. 

*Personalised Learning Day Tuesday 8th August 8.00am-7.00pm (in lieu of Parent Teacher Interviews). 

Meeting times will be in 20min timeslots. Tuckshop will open normal trading times.  Senior Hospitality 

will operate a coffee cart. 

*Horizon Program is getting a lot of positive attention, with some good 2021 enrolments so far. 

*Principal’s Report attached 



General Business: 

 Auditor Robyn Kelso has retired due to ill health.  Elizabeth Cohen-Rogers advised she is in the 

process of collecting three quotes.  So far we have had two quotes for $1100.00 and $1700.00. 

She will collect the third quote and bring to the next meeting. 

 Elizabeth Cohen-Rogers advised that we were approved for the Job Keeper Payments. 

 Elizabeth Cohen-Rogers advised we were approved for the $10 000 Small Business Grant. 

 Darren made mention that students were wearing the sports jacket to school rather than the 

formal jumper. The school are still supporting the uniform policy, with jackets being 

confiscated when worn incorrectly.  

 Katherine advised that we have had a few parents unhappy with the uniform policy regarding 

jumpers/jackets. She has suggested parents email the P&C direct, after it was mentioned they 

were going to start a petition.  

Meeting Closed 8.16am 

Next Meeting will be Tuesday 15th September at 7.45am 
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